
Office of the Superintendent
Millville Area School District

To: MASD Building and Grounds Committee
From: Mr. Joseph Rasmus, Superintendent of Schools
Date: 11/20/24
Time: 6:30 PM Elementary Conference Rm.
Re: November Buildings and Grounds Committee

❖ Schneider Electric Review: Matt Wardecker & Pam Janney - Guaranteed Energy Savings
Project
➢ High School & Elementary School - HVAC
➢ Elementary School Window Replacement
➢ Costs Update

❖ PCCD Safety Items
➢ Bollards - Elementary and High School
➢ Paving Estimate - School House Lane and Battin Lane
➢ Elementary Fence Project

❖ Water Line Reparation Update

❖ District Office
➢ Quotes for movement of wall in High School and unisex bathroom
➢ District Office Ramp Quote

❖ Topical Items


